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23 January 2022 at 7:37 pm

Report for Cultural Survey
For proposed development of stage 1 at Narromine Airport

As requested by Mitch Hanlon a survey of the proposed site was done on Friday
21/01/2022

All the area was surveyed and all trees were inspected for any cultural modification,
there nothing found on the inspection of the trees,however there are some small
Kurrajong trees in the area that should be preserved if possible as they are a tree
that was and still is part of our Aboriginal culture.

All other areas were surveyed and nothing of significance was found bearing in mind
that this area has been farmed for many years.

Should any objects be found during development it would be appreciated if | were to
be contacted.

Midnight Brydon

Wiradjuri Elder

166 Minore st,Narromine 2821
PH.0417697293
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